
 

 
 
 
Dear Students,  
 

To promote independent digital learning and provide revision support classes, we will 
operate a revised summer timetable from Monday 10 th June until the end of term on Friday 
5th July.  
  
Students will only attend the longer 3-hour lessons, with the shorter 1.5-hour lessons 
shifting to independent study, revision, and digital learning for Aspire. There will be virtual 
and in person one to ones for Aspire for personal statement preparation.   
  
Please consult your tutors and Progress Coach for guidance on expectations and assigned 
work during this period.  
  
Blocks when you will be expected to be in college for your lessons  
  

  9am – 12pm  1pm – 4pm  

Monday  A Block  Independent Learning  

Tuesday  E Block  F Block  

Wednesday  C Block    Independent Learning 

Thursday  D Block    Independent Learning 

Friday  B Block    Independent Learning 

  
  
When not in a timetabled on-site lesson, students can opt to stay in college for study, but 
Franklin buses will depart at 1pm, except on Tuesdays when the bus will depart at 4.15pm. 
Those who plan to stay on-site should arrange their own transport.  
  
Year 2 students are required to attend until their last exam or submission of final 
coursework. Any Year 2 student who has an afternoon exam from 1pm will be contacted by 
the Exams Team to assess transport needs. There will be a Leavers event for Year 2 
students on Friday 24th May in The Quad for celebrations and an opportunity to collect 
leavers’ hoodies.  
  
All Level 2 students are expected to participate in the transition programme post GCSE 
Maths and English exams, starting from Monday 10 th June to Friday 19th June.  
  
For students receiving financial support, the daily meal allowance will remain accessible at 
The Buzz, Frankie's, and the College shop throughout this period, until Friday 5 th July.  
Attendance during this adjusted timetable is crucial for progression onto the next academic 
year. Non-attendance may jeopardise your college place and future progression 
opportunities.   



Please note that the normal timetable will operate in the week commencing Monday 3 rd June 
and this change comes into effect on Monday 10 th June. The timetable from September 2024 
will return to normal onsite delivery.   
 

Should you have any questions, please contact the College directly.  
 
Wendy Ellis, 
 
Interim Principal 
 

  
 


